
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 13th June 2023  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
VENTURE CENTRE TRIP INFORMATION 
 
As you are aware, Year 6 will be going to the Venture Centre from Wednesday 12th to Friday 14th July. This 
trip always proves to be great fun for all involved and a valuable learning experience - we are all very 
excited!  
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am on the Wednesday and returning to school at 
approximately 3.15pm on Friday. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to school, along with any medication on or before Friday 
7th July and not on the morning of the trip. All medication should be in a clearly labelled bag or container, 
(A ziplock bag or clear tupperware box are ideal) with clear instructions for administration including dosage 
and timings. If you need to retain the medication until the day of the trip, please ensure you have handed 
in the form and discussed this with your child’s class teacher. Children will not be able to board the coach 
to the Venture Centre if their medication is unaccounted for. 
 
We have attached an information sheet. Please read it thoroughly. We have also attached a copy of the kit 
list. Every child will be required to bring these items as the Venture Centre does not provide them. 
 
If you have any concerns, please get in touch with one of us as soon as possible. 
 
Kind Regards,  
The year 6 Team 
 


